
St. Martha School 
440 N. Azusa Ave. 
Valinda, CA 91744 
November 8, 2022 

 
Dear Parents & Guardians, 

JUST A REMINDER! 

As you see on the 2022-2023 SCHOOL CALENDAR, this Thursday, November 10th 
is highlighted green as Teachers Inservice Day. I just want to let you know that 
students will be dismissed at 12:00 Noon. Please remember to pick up your 
child/children on time. NOVEMBER 11th NO SCHOOL – Veterans Day celebration! 

Thank you so much for the participation and generosity during our week 
dedicated to our Missions and Missionaries. We send a check to the Archdioceses 
already with a total of $2,070.00. 

All the grades generously participated as follows: 

TK - $100.00     K- $361.00          1st Grade – $348.00    2nd Grade - $114.00  

3rd Grade $200.00        4th Grade - $100.00       5th Grade - $265.00   

6th Grade - $195.00       7th Grade - $100.00    8th Grade – $287.00 

Thank you so much for participating on this great cause! 

My gratitude to all of you parent helping with the OCTOBERFEST FIESTA and 
PARTICIPATING on the parade, delicious food, BINGO, and wonderful time as a 
community of faith. God’s blessings to you all! 

Also, thank you for having the wonderful opportunity to meet with TEACHERS and 
discuss your child’s successes and needs. Your commitment and support were 
shown in a unique way by having 100% of you, parents, attending the meeting 
and discussing the work accomplished during the FIRST QUARTER.  

Please REMEMBER that the Thanksgiving Break will begin on November 23rd at 
12:00 to Tuesday, November 29th, 2022. 

God’s Blessings to you all! 

Sister Maria Carmen Fernandez-Aldudo  

 


